
Weather Related Announcements for the MRVED 

 

Since we are located in the Montevideo School District area, if Montevideo schools are open and on time, 
we will hold the meeting.  If Montevideo has a late start, the meeting will be cancelled and rescheduled.  
 
However, even if the meeting is still being held, if the weather is unsafe to travel in your area, stay home! 
 We want you to be safe.  If you have any questions, feel free to call us at 320-269-9297. 
 

MRVED will also submit meeting cancellations and/or updates on WCCO’s TV channel and website 
wcco.com (See School Closings under Quick Links).  We will be listed under MRVED (just our initials.) 
 


